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State of Florida 

DATE: November 30,2001 
TO: Blanca S. Bayo, Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
FROM: Richard P. Redemann, Utility SystemslCommunications Engineer, Division of Regulatory 
RE: Docket No. 990817-WS; Application by Florida Water Services Corporation for 

Expansion of Water and Wastewater Temtory in Nassau County, Florida. 

Enclosed please find a letter dated November 28,2001 from Mr. J. Stephen Menton, with 
the law firm of Rutledge, Ecenia, Pumell & Hoffman, which should be placed in the Docket File. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

C:\wp6\9908 17k.RPR 
cc: Division of Legal Services (Christensen) 
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STEPHEN A. ECENIA 

KENNETH A HOFFMAN 

THOMAS W KONRAD 

MICHAEL G MAlDA 

MARTIN P McDONNELL 

J. STEPHEN MENTON 

RUTLEDGE, ECENIA, PURNELL 6r; HOFFMAN 
PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION 

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 

Richard Redemann, Esquire 
Florida Public Senrice Commission 
Division of Legal Services 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

POST OFFICE BOX 551,32302-0551 
215 SOUTH MONROE STREET, SUITE 420 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301 -1 841 

TELEPHONE (850) 681-6788 
TELECOPIER (850) 681 -651 5 

November 28,2001 

R DAVID PRESCOTT 

HAROLD F. X. PURNELL 

GARY R. RUTLEDGE 

GOVERNMENTAL CONSULTANTS 

MARGARET A. MENDUNI 

M LAhE STEPriEM 

U.S. Mail 

RE: Docket No. 9908 17-WS 

Dear Richard: 

As a follow-up to our telephone discussions last week, I would like to briefly summarize the 
information that I have received regarding the developer’s continuing efforts to secure the necessary 
approvals to move forward with the development of the temtory requested by the application 
submitted in this docket. Ken Hoffman of this office spoke with the developer’s attorney last week. 
Based upon that conversation, we understand that an agreement has been reached with the 
Department of Community Affairs to resolve the objections and issues previously raised by DCA 
regarding the proposed development. There remains a dispute with the City over the right of way 
to the property. That issue has been set for trial in January, 2002. A mediation has been scheduled 
for early December and the parties are hopeful of reaching a resolution of this matter which should 
enable the development to move forward. In sum, based upon the information that we have been 
provided, it appears thzt the developer is nnking significmt prcgess tc securing the necessay 
approvals to proceed with this project to go forward. Please let us know if you need any additional 
infomation or if you have any suggestions as to how we should proceed with this docket. Thank 
you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

JSMnsnb 
cc: Bobbie Reyes 
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